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The Washington Department of Ecology (Ecology) held 15-day and 30-day public comment 
periods from June 25 through July 10, 2015, and March 2 through 31, 2015, for documents 
related to the installation of a regenerative thermal oxidizer (RTO) at the Pasco Landfill NPL 
(National Priorities List) site.  Documents for review and comment included the proposed Air 
Quality Permit and supporting information, the State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) checklist 
and Determination of Non-Significance (DNS).  The 30-day comment period was for the permit 
and related documents, and the 15-day period was for the SEPA documents. 
 
The purpose of this Response to Comments document is to provide Ecology’s responses to 
comments submitted by the public during the comment periods. 

No comments were received during either comment period.  No changes will be required to the 
air quality permit, SEPA checklist, or DNS.     

More information about the Pasco Landfill NPL site can be found on Ecology’s 
website: https://fortress.wa.gov/ecy/gsp/Sitepage.aspx?csid=1910  
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